
 

 

 

 
 
 

Date: March 2023 

 
Admission Arrangements 2024  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Due to an increase in demand for secondary school places across the city and Coventry City 
Council’s proposals to address the shortage of secondary school places expected from 
September 2024. A number of schools have been asked by the local authority to consider 
increasing the amount of available places. 
 
For September 2024 Stoke Park Academy’s Published Admission Number (PAN) for Year 7 is 
180, with after careful consideration the school agreeing to an additional 30 places being 
offered for this year to help satisfy demand across Coventry (210).  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss N Rock 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 


